Helpful Baby Bottle Boomerang Notes for Announcements

· 2023 has been challenging for Foothill Pregnancy Center. 

· You may have heard that they were flooded in mid January.

· They were not able to see clients.

· They scrambled to find another location in February because of the damage.

· They were directed to a new location to purchase in March.

· And because of the generosity of their donors were able to close on that property in May.

· And now they are wading through the permit and remodel process to be able to save babies and serve their clients again soon.
· This year Fathers Day marks the beginning of Foothill Pregnancy Center's Baby Bottle Boomerang. And though it may seem like a small fundraiser by filling a baby bottle with loose change, it is one of their biggest fundraising efforts. And with the extra costs to reopen their center, they could use your help.
· This year because of the extra time spent trying to relocate their center and bringing back their banquet again, the start of the Baby Bottle Boomerang was moved from Mothers Day to Fathers Day. So this year only, from Fathers Day to American Family Day on Sunday August 6th, grab a bottle, fill a bottle and return that bottle back here. You can fill bottles with change, cash, and even checks.
· Foothill Pregnancy Center provides a very important work saving lives and empowering families with education, free clothing, diapers, baby gear and the love of God. 
